
Dear parents,

World book day will be celebrated on Thursday 3rd March. Please
scan the QR code at the bottom of the newsletter to read our letter
detailing the activities for the day.

Term 2 reports will be published on Tuesday 8th March via our parent
portal for Y1-Y6. Parent consultations will then take place on
Wednesday 9th March for all children, PS-Y6, via zoom. Parents will be
invited to sign up for a 10 minute appointment with the class teacher.
Our sign up sheets will be shared with you via class dojo and email on
Monday. 

Wishing you you all a lovely weekend,

Felice Kelly.
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World Book Day - 3rd March
Uniform consultation ends 8th

March
Reports published 8th March 
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ENGLISH: MATHS:
EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be reading 'The Three Billy Goats
Gruff', working as a team to create our
own bridges and comparing different
versions of the story.

Reception:
We will be reading 'The Three Billy Goats
Gruff'. We be identifying questions we
would like to ask the Troll. 

KS1:
Year 1/2
We will be exploring the features of a
good letter and being planning our own
Letters to write. 

KS2:
Year 3/4: 
We will be immersing ourselves into
learning all about the 7 natural wonders
and describing them
Year 5/6: 
We will begin the planning stage of our
formal report writing.

EYFS:
Preschool: 
We will be continuing with capacity and
comparing more and less.

Reception:  
 We will be working to identify and create
our own repeating patterns, using colours
and objects. 

KS1:
Year 1/2: 
Year 1 will be finishing off their subtraction
module and Year 2 will begin their
multiplication module. 

KS2:
Year 3/4:  
We will be learning how to calculate area.

Year 5/6: 
We will introduce our next topic of
conversions.
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Word of the Week:

  EYFS: hatch                  Year 3/4:  exquisite 

Year 1/2:  precious      Year 5/6: reconnaissance

The ninja has chosen...

ARABIC: SPANISH:
EYFS:

حرف الياء+ أعمال الوضوء.

Year 1/2:  
اللغة العربية:مراجعة على ما تم دراسته في الفترة

السابقة ) قراءة للفهم- قواعد-كتابة( / التربية

الإسلامية: آداب الطعام والشراب.
Year 3:
اللغة العربية: مراجعة على ما تم دراسته في الفترة

السابقة )قراءة للفهم - قواعد - كتابة( / التربية

الإسلامية: عثمان بن عفان- علي بن أبي طالب.
Year 4:  

اللغة العربية: مراجعة على ما تم دراسته الفترة
السابقة ) قراءة للفهم - قواعد كتابة( / التربية

الإسلامية: مراجعة سورة الشمس.



EYFS:  
We will be continuing our work on
transportes: el coche, el tren, el barco, el
avión, el autobús.

Year 1/2: 
We will begin the topic ¿Qué día es hoy?
(What day is today?)

Year 3/4: 
We will be working on indefinite
articles: Masculine / femenine, un / una

Year 5/6: 
We will begin the topic ¿Qué hay en el
colegio? to recognise masculine and
feminine words based on the word
ending.
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EYFS: 
Composing and performing a water
journey using percussion instruments.

Year 1/2:  
Continuing to perform rhythmic
notation using percussion
instruments.

Year 3/4: 
Putting together shadow puppets with
music for a short performance

Year 5/6: 
Rehearsing a class ostinato using
dynamics using various instruments 

MUSIC: P.E:
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Please use these websites for
extra reading at home:



https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/



https://www.getepic.com/

Please scan here for

our World book Day


letter.


